
Ohio WIC Consent to Receive Text/Phone Notification Handout 

 
WIC provides appointment reminders and notifications by text and/or phone calls. 

Notifications include local WIC agency announcements, community events, Ohio Department 

of Health or WIC program information, including notices from the Ohio Department of 

Health’s Infant Hearing Program, emergency notifications, and nutrition and breastfeeding 

education. Messages may have protected health information and/or confidential information.  

Your consent is needed before WIC sends messages. Until the Welcome to WIC Letter is 

revised to include a signature box for consent, initialing the sticker provided by WIC staff 

indicates you opt in to receiving text and/or telephone calls. 

 
(Pictured: example of sticker) 

This consent is valid while you are active in the Ohio WIC program or until you opt out 

through the texting service opt-out option or via notification to WIC clinic staff of the desire to 

opt out. 

You may opt out of these messages at any time. Refusing will not affect your eligibility for, or 

participation in, the WIC Program or the eligibility or participation for any children for whom 

you are legally responsible. You may have message charges, depending on your phone plan. 


